
Dear Principals, 

Sincerely,

The Jordan Ethnic Advisory Committee 
 (JEAC)

We are pleased to announce a Parent, Guardian, and Student Open
House event at  JATC South, which will take place on March 1st, from
5:00 PM-6:30 PM. The purpose of this event is to provide a platform for
families to share their ideas with administration and teachers, and to
engage in meaningful dialogue about the challenges and
opportunities facing our students.

 Through this event, we hope to foster a sense of community and
collaboration, and to work together to build a stronger, more inclusive
school environment for all students.

To that end, we would like you to extend an invitation to your school
community electronically, and to personally invite four families to
participate in this open house. (Paper invitations are included in this
envelope.) 

We would be honored to have your support in this initiative, and we
believe that your participation will have a positive impact on our
district as a whole. 

Thank you for your time and consideration.  If you have any questions
or concerns, please email jeac@jordandistrict.org.
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